
Qwest Communications Corporation 
4650 Lakehurst Ct.  
Dublin, OH 43016 

Mike Brickner 
Sr. Engineer 
VOIP Traffic Engineering 
614-215-7023 

January 13, 2009 

Attention:
Bruce Bennett 
Qwest Numbering Compliance Manager 

State Safety Valve Numbering Requests 

1.  Date of request 

01-13-2009

2. Location of service and reason for the specific request.  

QCC has no TNs to assign for new service offerings in ABRDWA01DS0 

3. Quantity of TNs customer requires and (if applicable) any existing TNs that will be returned.   

200 TN’s (for trunk group ABDNQCT2RI01) required and QCC will not be returning any numbers 
to QC. 

4.  Date customer wants TNs available for service and the date they will actually be used.  :

TNs needed as soon as possible.  We have a PRI installed and will be able to market new service  
as soon as we have numbers available for assignment.   

5. If required by the customer:  Specific TN range requirements, and why those ranges are 
needed.

We do not require any specific TN ranges. 

6.  If required by the customer:  Specific NXX requirements/restrictions, and the reason for the 
specific request

Blocks cannot begin with 0,1,8, or 9 (i.e. 360-NXX-0, 360-NXX-1, etc.) due to our internal dialing 
plan.

Sincerely, 

Mike Brickner

ATTACHMENT A

REDACTED


